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Monday, 4 July 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 Congratulations to Class Amarillo for a weekly attendance of 97.05% 

Weekly Class Achievers 

Today, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being last week’s 

achiever. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow  Yellow  Verde  Azul  

Red  Blue  Amarillo  Morado  

Green  Orange  Rosa  Rojo  

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

last week.  

 

School Pick Up 

Can we please remind parents to let class teachers know if 

children are being picked up by anyone other than the adults 

that normally pick up. For example, if your child is going to a 

friends after school and is being picked up by another parent, 

or a relative that does not normally collect, will be coming as a 

one off. This will ensure that there is no delay in your child 

leaving school, as the teacher will be aware and they will not 

have to investigate further. 

 

Monster Kickabout 

This week, the whole school will be joining in the Monster Kickabout. There will be 

lots of football related activities going on during break times, and dinner time. If you 

have any photos of your child taking part in football activities, at home or at a 

football club, we would love to see them! Please upload any photos you have to 

your child’s seesaw. Children still need to attend school in their uniform or  their PE 

kit if it is their PE day.  
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School Calendar 2022/2023 

Please see below next year’s academic calendar.  

The children’s first day back at school after the summer holiday is 

Thursday 1st September 2022. 

Insets days have been set for the following dates: 

Wednesday 21st December 2022, 

Friday 10th February 2023, 

Monday 24th July 2023 & 

Tuesday 25th July 2023. 

 

 

GL Ready & Speech Link 

GL Ready is a computer-based system for the early identification of learning 

difficulties, including traits of dyslexia, between the ages of 4 to 15 years. It is easy 

for the children to complete, taking only 15 minutes on a tablet or laptop. The 

activity is split into 3 sub-tests to identify difficulties with phonological processing, 

auditory working memory, phonic decoding skills and memory skills. All children in Years 1-6, 

alongside F2 (Reception) will have access to the test, which is like completing a fun and 

interactive game on a device. 

Speech Link is a similar web-based system that assesses a child’s vocabulary and language 

processing skills. These interactive screening games are being administered to children in years 3, 4, 

and 5. 

Should any child be identified as having difficulties with a particular area of their learning, teachers 

will be in contact with parents and carers to discuss any strategies or resources which need putting 

into place. 

The GL Ready system and Speech Link are highly recommended amongst 

schools and are a relaxed, interactive way of assessing children’s needs.  

Should you have any questions about these, please email the school office.  

 

Hot Weather 

As we have experienced some hot weather this week, it feels like the perfect time to 

remind parents and carers to ensure children have water bottles, hats and suntan lotion 

in school on hot days. Children will re-fill water bottles and re-apply suntan lotion when 

necessary. 

 

 

Summer clubs 

As the summer holidays are fast approaching, The Lime Trees would like you 

to know that they will be running summer clubs over the holidays. Please see 

the flyer below for details. 

 

 

Mr Seeley 

Head Teacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


